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Correspondence October/November 2021 
 

 
1. Email from OVW - Pilot of Community and Town Councils Self-Evaluation Toolkit 
2. Email from OVW - News Bulletin, October 2021 
3. Email from WCVA – Newsletter, 11th October 2021 
4. Email from CCBC, Streetworks - Application for a TTRO relating to a temporary road 

closure on Chapel Hill, Trefriw (25th to 27th October 2021) 
5. Email from CCBC, Streetworks - Application for a TTRO relating to a temporary road 

closure on Chapel Hill, Trefriw (1st to 5th November 2021) 
6. Email from CCBC, Streetworks - Confirmation of a TTRO relating to a temporary road 

closure on Chapel Hill, Trefriw (25th to 27th October 2021) 
7. Email from WCVA – Newsletter, 18th October 2021 
8. Email from CCBC – Minutes for Cabinet, 12th October 2021 
9. Email from SNPA - SNP 70th Anniversary Celebrations Tree Planting Pack 
10. Email from OVW - Active Travel Plans Consultations 
11. Email from CCBC - Newly Published Conwy County Borough Council Forward Work 

Programme October 2021 
12. Email from HSBC Bank plc - Changes to our Prices and Services 
13. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders – Autumn Update - Aberconwy News 
14. Email from WCVA – Newsletter, 25th October 2021 
15. Email from Welsh Government - Welsh Government Consultation, 25th October 2021 
16. Email from Awel y Môr - October 2021 Newsletter 
17. Email from CCBC, Streetworks - Confirmation of a TTRO relating to a temporary road 

closure on Chapel Hill, Trefriw (1st to 5th November 2021) 
18. Email from Welsh Government - Coronavirus COVID-19 News, 29th October 2021 
19. Email from CCBC - Childcare Sufficiency Assessment Conwy Consultation 
20. Email from OVW - People's Practice Peer-to-Peer Network 
21. Email from CCBC – Minutes for Cabinet, 26th October 2021 
22. Email from WCVA – Newsletter, 1st November 2021 
23. Email from CVSC - E-bulletin November 2021 
24. Email from Welsh Government - Climate Change Bulletin November 2021 
25. Email from Huw Howard - Nid Datblygu'r Isadeiledd yw'r Ateb i'r Broblem (Infrastructure 

Development is not the Solution to the Problem) 
 


